
PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED
FEE INCREASES WITH

NEW TECHNOLOGY FEES
FOR THE FIRE DEPARTMENT

A PUBLIC HEARING will be held by the COUNCIL of the City
of Danville, Virginia on Tuesday, May 15, 2018 at 7:00 P.M. in
the Council Chambers, Fourth Floor, Municipal Building, 427
Patton Street,at which time citizens may appear and be heard
by the Council on the subject of the following proposed fee
increases with new technology fees for the Fire Department,
effective July 1, 2018.

Fire

Compliance Inspections

Cancellation fee- cancellation of fire protection inspections
after two hours prior to the scheduled time

Additional inspections of failed systems.
After four inspections court action will be taken.

Current Fee

$27.50

$27.50

Proposed
Fee

$30.00

$30.00

Proposed Fee Increases with New Technology Fees

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL,
City of Danville, Virginia
Susan M. DeMasi, CMC, City Clerk


